
 

Dr T Hands 

Winchester College 

College Street 

Winchester, Hampshire SO23 9NA 
 

Dear Dr Hands 

WINCHESTER COLLEGE 
 
I refer to the inspection by the Independent Schools Inspectorate that took place on 10th 
December 2019. 
 
I am pleased to note that the school has met all of the regulatory standards and I confirm 
that there is no further action required of the school by this Department.  
 
The ISI will inspect your school again in due course according to their regular cycle of 
inspections. In the meantime, I would like to thank you for your help in this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Peter Bibby 
Independent Education and Boarding Team 
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